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BY EMAIL  
 
 
 

February 23, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Dwayne R. Quinn 

DR Quinn & Associates Ltd. 
130 Muscovey Drive, 
Elmira, ON  N3B 3B7 
drquinn@rogers.com  

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Quinn: 

 
Re: Request for Intervenor Status 

Enbridge Gas Inc., Branchton Relocation  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0065 

  
This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated February 20, 2021, filed on behalf 
of the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO), requesting intervenor 
status in the proceeding for Enbridge Gas Inc.’s (Enbridge Gas) Branchton Relocation 

application, EB-2020-0065.  
 
The OEB issued a Notice of Hearing on November 24, 2020. The deadline for 
intervention requests was December 14, 2020. 

 
On January 22, Enbridge Gas filed a letter with the OEB requesting that the proceeding 
be adjourned in order for Enbridge Gas to assess the effect of the new edition of the 
CSA Z662 pipeline standard on the proposed project. On January 25, the OEB placed 

the application in abeyance until Enbridge Gas files updated evidence on or before 
March 26, 2021 or withdraws the application. 
 
Your request for intervention status will be addressed if or when Enbridge Gas resumes 

the current application or files an updated or new application. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Ritchie 
Murray, Project Advisor, at 416-454-8837 or ritchie.murray@oeb.ca.  
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Yours truly, 
 

Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

 
 


